
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS: 

Phone Lines: School phone lines will 
be unmanned and will go to voicemail 
after 4pm. Any urgent queries please 
email admin@chjs.net 

School Comms: With Government 
guidance and expectations changing, 
sometimes daily, can we ask that 
parents read all the communications 
sent home and visit the school 
website for updates posted. 

Changing Google Password: Please 
read the IT advice on how to change 
passwords on Google. This was sent 
out via Class Dojo and posted on the 
school website Change Password 
Instructions 

Ventilation: We will continue to keep 
windows and doors open at school. 
Please make sure your child has warm 
clothing for both the classroom and 
outside play. 

Safeguarding: If you have any 
safeguarding concerns, please 
contact the Safeguarding school team 
via staysafe@chjs.net. If staff cannot 
respond due to illness, contact 
Children’s Services directly on 
03005551384 (Mon to Fri 9am-5pm) 
or childrens.services@hants.gov.uk. 
The out of hours contact number is 
03005551373.  If you are in any way 
concerned that a child is at an 
immediate risk, then you should call 
999 without delay. Children’s safety 
remains our key priority.  

DATES:  

TERM DATES ON THE WEBSITE 

15-19 February – Half Term 

22 February – Start of Spring 2 term 

1 April – Last day of Spring 2 term 

2 April – Easter Holidays begin 

19 April – Start of Summer 1 term 

22 April – Happy School Bag 
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Castle Hill Primary School 

NEWSLETTER  

@chps_bstoke 

NEWS & EVENTS (click links for 

more info): 

Library Winter Reading Challenge:  

 

Public Libraries’ Winter Reading 

Challenge is all about getting cosy 

together to share the love of reading. 

You can join in through the Hampshire 

Libraries website.     

COVID-19 Symptoms:  Click to view 

- Symptoms Poster 

 

Spotlight Creative Project:  

Click to find out more - Spotlight 

Poster 

 

HCC Wellbeing Guide for Parents: 

For those struggling at the moment - 

Adult Wellbeing Guide 

 

Thank You Letter: Please read the 

message about the Tesco Christmas 

Gift Appeal -  Thank You 

 

 Mr Martin would like to say 

thank you for the terrific 

attendance & positive feedback 

from everyone. Here is his short 

video message: Video 

HSB CANCELLED: 

Unfortunately, the Happy School Bag 

collection on Friday 12th February 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED. The next 

collection date is Thursday 22nd April. 

 

 

MORE SUPPORTERS PLEASE: 

Online shopping from your sofa or 
ordering a takeaway treat? You could 
also be helping us raise much needed 
funds for FREE! Over 4,000 online 
retailers including Just Eat, Domino’s 
Pizza, John Lewis, Argos, Uswitch, eBay 
and M&S are ready to give a free 
donation every time you shop 
online. Just get the App or sign up on the 
website. Please also share to help us 
raise even more!  Thank you! 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ca
uses/castlehillsch/?utm_campaign=rais
e-more&utm_content=c19-f1 
 

 
 
Thank you to everyone who helped us 
raise funds in December. With all your 
online Christmas shopping our total 
raised is now £1,112.08.  Let’s try and 
reach £1500 by the summer!  
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